
TELUGU VAAROTSAVAALU 

Our school strongly believes in developing communication skills among 

learners not just in English but in other language as well. In the process, 

Children learn to appreciate and respect languages other than English and their 

mother tongue.  

Every year we celebrate Telugu week in 

September or October months. As part of 

this, our school celebrated the Telugu week 

from 31 October t6 5 November 2022. 

Activities included special assemblies for 

each class throughout the week. The main 

aim of these assemblies was to spread the 

importance of Telugu language and to make 

students understand their role in 

contributing to the language. The jateeyalu, 

samethalu, padhyalu, and kavithalu which 

brought pride to Telugu were shared in 

assemblies. 

 

Also, there were various competitions 

conducted for the students to promote 

Telugu language, which saw active 

participation. The main agenda to improve 

language skills in students was fulfilled 

with the collective effort of teachers and 

students.  

 

 

 



       

 
 

 


